


Ceres Organics promote themselves on the principles of ethical and 
fair trading and claim BioGro as their ‘certifier of choice’.[1]  In reality 
their unethical employment practises don’t comply with the standards 
required for certification.[2]

 

Workers are denied the right to representation, a fair process and 
equal treatment. For many Ceres workers it is hard to see how Ceres 
are ‘empowering communities’ as they claim.[3]  

 

Ceres workers want the company to comply with the standards they 
claim as part of their certification.  They also deserve job security and 
a liveable wage.
 

Demand Ceres support the well-being and fair treatment of workers 
including freedom of association and the right to a liveable wage.
 

Write to info@ceres.co.nz
 
[1] https://www.ceres.co.nz/our-organic-certification/
[2] Biogro Organic Standards – Module 3, clause 7.12          
[3] https://www.ceres.co.nz/faq/


